
 

 



 

Indian Institute of Packaging (IIP), An Autonomous Body under the Ministry of Commerce and Industry, 

Government of India  in collaboration with Department of Food Technology (NBA Accredited), Haldia 

Institute of Technology (An Autonomous Institute, NAAC Accredited ‘A’ Grade Institute) has launched a Four-

Weeks Internship program on ‘Emerging Trends and Innovative Food Packaging Technologies in Food 

Industrial Practices'. The Internship Program has started from June 19, 2021 and will continue till July 11th 

2021  (every Saturday & Sunday). Food Safety & Standards Authority of India (FSSAI), Kolkata has supported 

this timely event and Organizers are confident that this internship shall enable and engage the students and 

professionals to be aware of the food packaging and its related guidelines, standards and emerging trends in process 

both nationally and globally. Under this severe pandemic of COVID 19, with the restriction in mobility and non-

feasibility of real-time Internship opportunities, this virtual training shall mitigate the gap of academia and industry 

for having better understanding on food packaging and labelling principles and its relevance to food industrial 

practices. 

In its inaugural day Keynote address was given by Col. Pramod Dahitule, Director, Eastern & North Eastern 

Region, FSSAI on the topic “Flagship activities of FSSAI in Food Packaging”, followed by Opening remarks 

and welcome address by Dr. Tanweer Alam, Director, IIP. Mr. Bidhan Das, Deputy Director & Regional Head, 

IIP, Kolkata had taken an insightful Technical Session and the event was coordinated by Prof. Gourab Chatterjee, 

Head, Dept. of Food Technology, HIT. 

Students from more than 45 Universities across the country, few Working Professionals, a couple of Faculty 

Members from some of the reputed Institutions and few overseas participants have taken part in this event. The 

Overall feedback of the participants was very good and each and every participants appreciated the organizers for 

conducting the Internship Course. Based on the demand the next batch of the Internship will be launched very 

soon.  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



                  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

                                

  
 

 

 



 

 

 

        
 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


